


Special Use Permit

256 Charles Street 









Recommendation
Staff and Planning Commission (6-0)
recommend approval of the SUP with the
following conditions:

1. The SUP is limited to only one mobile food
truck/trailer at this location.

2. If in the opinion of Planning Commission or City
Council, the mobile food truck/trailer becomes a
nuisance, the special use permit can be recalled for
further review, which could lead to the need for
additional conditions, restrictions, or the revocation
of the permit.


